
 

          Wednesday November 1st, 2023 

Dear Students and Parents/Guardians of Our Lady of Providence, 

 

We are excited to announce a new Christmas tradition that we will be starting this year at our school. 

On Wednesday, December 6th, at 12:00 p.m., we will be gathering as a school family and sitting with 

our colour houses for a special Christmas lunch. 

 

The lunch will be catered by Sherwood Restaurant and will include a delicious meal of turkey, mashed 

potatoes, gravy, corn, and stuffing. For those who prefer a vegetarian option, we will also be offering 

mac and cheese. 

 

Please note that if your child has a gluten allergy, we want to ensure their safety by following the 

necessary protocols i.e. gluten free stuffing and gravy. Therefore, please specify their allergy when 

purchasing their meal on CashOnline. Our caterers will take extra care in preparing their meal 

accordingly.  All food is peanut safe. 

 

To purchase a meal for your child, simply visit CashOnline and make a payment of $10.00. The 

CashOnline platform will be open for purchases from Friday, November 3rd until Friday, November 

17th. 

 

If a lunch is not purchased for a student, they are still more than welcome to join us in the gymnasium 

for the gathering. However, in this case, please remember to pack a lunch for them. 

 

We look forward to sharing this special Christmas tradition with all our students. Thank you for your 

support in making this event a memorable one. 

 

Warm regards, 

Our Lady of Providence Staff 


